
Amendment #2 to the 2024-2027 Duluth Area TIP  
Proposed for Approval by the MIC Board 12-13-2023 

 

Addition of Highway Signage Project 

MnDOT is requesting a new project for inclusion in the current Duluth Area TIP for highway sign 
replacement on MN 23 from Howard Rd to Becks Rd in Duluth in FY 2024.  The project cost is $900.000 
and is 100% funded by state funds.   

Because a portion of these improvements fall within the MIC’s planning area, it will be included in the 
current Duluth Area TIP.   

Project description and funding details are shown in the table, below: 

 

 

8821-377 MnDOT Preservation

MN 23, FROM 0.1 MI. S. HOWARD RD IN PINE 
COUNTY TO CSAH 3(BECKS RD) IN DULUTH. 
HIGHWAY SIGN REPLACEMENT AT VARIOUS 

LOCATIONS.

State TH 
Non-Par  $   900,000 $900,000 2024

State 
Project 

ID
Agency Type of Work Project Description Type of 

Funds
State T.H. 
or Bond $ Project Total $ Year


